
Dear Colleagues 
  
Please be aware that the deadline for submission of papers for the next FIT Congress has been 
extended to 1 Nov 2016.  You can read about it on the website.  
  
I ask you all to share this information with your members as soon as possible, so that anyone who 
would still like to submit a paper may have the chance.  
Thanks and see you in Brisbane! 
  
Best wishes, 
Alison Rodriguez |  M: +61 418 169 262 
FIT2017 Organising Committee  
 

http://www.fit2017.org/uncategorized/urban-myths-and-drop-bears/
tel:%2B61%20418%20169%20262

